
TOWN OF HARWICH

WASTEWATER SUPPORT COMMITTEE
Donn Griffin Room (Originally Posted for Small Hearing Room)
Tuesday, August 28, 2018, 8:30AM
MINUTES

Present:  Acting Chair Peter Hughes, Noreen Donahue, Ann Howe, Val Peter
Not Present:  Sharon Pfleger

Also present:  BoS Liaison Larry Ballantine, Health Director Meggan Eldredge, Water Superintendent Dan Pelletier, other Health Department personnel
Call to Order
The meeting was called to order at 8:40 AM by Acting Chair Peter Hughes.  The location of the meeting had been moved from the Small Hearing Room in order to use the projection screen; notices were posted at the door of the Small Hearing Room directing any interested parties to the Griffin Room next door.
Workshop - Step by Step Guidebook (Sewer Connection Guidebook)   
There was a lengthy workshop style discussion of the many aspects of the draft Sewer Connection Handbook.  There was input from all as to the following topics:
· Identifying the target audience

· Determining scope of document – to include “why” the Town is doing this and include past activities or to concentrate on steps needed to go forward

· Planning for an e-book with links or a static document to be printed (or a combination)

First, the draft Appendix was reviewed.  It was agreed that the consolidated “Homeowner Sewer Connection Checklist” which previously was in the body of the document would become the second item in the Appendix following the Street Listing.  Other additions were made and the order discussed.  

There was discussion on the simplified 5 Step Introduction.  The consensus was to focus on the Service Connection Location Form.  Dan Pelletier offered to complete a “Sample” Service Connection Location Form so that the Appendix would include an example of the completed form as well as a sample of the form.  These items would be referenced in Step 2 of the 5 Step Introduction.  
Ann Howe guided the group through the remainder of the document with discussion on each comment gathered thus far.  Some suggestions were incorporated into the document and some were deleted.  The resulting revision was agreed to be a “moving forward document” which will be distributed with the changes discussed and reviewed at the next committee meeting.    
Next Meeting Date – Tuesday, September 4, 2018 at 8:30AM in Town Hall.
Adjournment
12:10 PM
Minutes respectfully submitted by Noreen Donahue, Clerk.


